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Mayor Roberts-

Per USCM staffer Dave Gatton's (whom you met last week at NLC)
request, please find attached a letter highlighting the benefits of
membership in the U.S. Conference of Mayors.  If you have any
questions, please feel free to call me at the below numbers.  Thank
you.

Debra

Debra DeHaney-Howard
Assistant Executive Director
The United States Conference of Mayors
1620 I Street, NW
Washington, DC  20006
202-861-6702 (w)
301-706-0234 (o)

mailto:ddehaney@usmayors.org
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov














